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The Committee  

As a member of the public concerned about Australia falling behind other progressive nations 
because of lack of foresight with our political leaders in relation to Energy / Electricity costs etc . 

 

Nuclear power is not the bogie as it was in the 60’s / 70’s . There have been many advances in 
safety etc and the number of CLEAN nuclear plants now in use and being planned , eg Britain, 
Europe , Japan etc to supply the nations future power needs required . 

 

Australia is falling and has fallen behind due to the previous act now under review . 

 

With Coal power stations being closed , now is the time for our politicians to make decisions to 
safe guard our power supplies . 

 

Australia has an abundance of uranium and this should be exploited to the benefit of all 
Australians. 

 

With the lead time to get these facilities under way decisions have to be made now to enable this 
to occur. 

 

Hence the present committee . 

 

Thanking you for your consideration for the future of Australia . 

 

 




